
March 3, 2014 

 

CI/CS Jackie Kunkel/Canton Village Quilt Works received feedback in an email 
from a student who took her Farmhouse Window Table Runner class in Houlton, 
ME. 

 
 
“Thank you again for a wonderful informative class - you are an 

excellent teacher who makes each student feel inspired and 

accomplished by the end of your workshop.  As a student, I 

appreciated your checking in with student, your incredible amount of 

information passed in your class and being able to understand the 

why's of the techniques taught and the tools used.   

 
Thank you again.” 
 

  


